From: Angela Walk, Fort Monroe, VA

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:
Feb 19, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments
Dear Email comments,

Allowing banks (which, by the way are getting enormous amounts of
taxpayer dollars to "get well") to charge unreasonable

amounts of money in overdraft fees is a slap in the taxpayers face. It

is unreasonable to nickel and dime taxpayers to death when we are all
paying to help get the banks out from under their self made problems.
While you're looking at ways to make our money last longer, please
permanently delay Universal Health Care. At a time when so much money
is being wasted bailing out banks and auto makers, we taxpayers need a
break. The more money Congress spends on reform packages, the less
money Americans will have to pay our medical bills let alone pay
someone else"s. The huge loss of income increased taxes will have on
the middle class will ensure its demise. Middle Class Americans have
been bearing the tax burden for decades, but all of this new spending

is going to be "the straw that breaks the Camel"s back."

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that | will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Angela Walk
Fort Monroe, VA 23651-1001



